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FILING FOR US$3.7 MILLION OF NOL CREDIT 

 
 

Rampart Energy Ltd (“Rampart” or “the Company”, ASX: RTD) is pleased to 
announce that its subsidiary, Rampart Alaska LLC, has filed its application to 
receive an approximate US$3.7 million reimbursement from the State of 
Alaska, in the form of a net operating loss (NOL) credit. This is in addition to 
the US$3.1 million of reimbursements already applied for under the State of 
Alaska’s exploration tax credit structure.  Both reimbursements relate to the 
US$7.8 million “Big Bend” 3D seismic program, completed in the Western 
Block, North Slope Alaska, in early 2014. 

The majority of the proceeds will be used to pay down funds drawn against 
receivables from the Company’s credit facility, with any remaining funds to be 
allocated towards working capital. Rampart expects the reimbursements to be 
credited during 2015.  

 
Enquiries 
 

Gavin Harper, Executive Chairman, Tel: +61 416 427275  

Iain Smith, Executive Director, Tel: +61 412 638019 
 

 

 

 


